
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
   

February 2, 2022 
 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attn: Media Bureau – Audio Division 
 
   Re:  JBS, Inc. - Notification of Name Change 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 JBS, Inc., licensee of broadcast stations WYSJ-CD, Yorktown, Virginia (Fac. ID 35134) 
and WJHJ-LP, Newport News, Virginia (Fac. ID 35137) (the “Stations”), by its attorneys and 
pursuant to Section 73.3544(c) of the FCC’s Rules, hereby notifies the FCC that the name of the 
licensee has been changed to Jacobs Broadcasting System, Inc. and requests that the Licensing 
and Management System database and the Stations’ authorizations be updated to reflect the 
change.    
 
 Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 
 
    Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

/s/ David D. Burns    
        David D. Burns 

 
 
cc:  Khoa Tran 

 
375734 

David D. Burns
dburns@lermansenter.com 

202‐416‐6752 


